
As requested, we have reviewed the new rulings in detail, and everything appears to be in good 
order on our end. We appreciate the clarity in the documentation—it made our review process 
smooth. 
If there are any next steps you would like us to take or additional materials you need, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out - we are happy to assist in any way we can. 
Thanks again, and we hope to stay in touch! 
 
Best regards,  
Natalie DiGioia 
Operations Coordinator 
Sensus Healthcare 
851 Broken Sound Pkwy NW #215 
Boca Raton, FL 33487 
Office: 561.922.5808 / Ext. 130 
Cell: 561.576.7545  
Toll-Free: 800.324.9890         
Fax: 561.948.2071 
https://sensushealthcare.com/ 
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